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Dear BFC families, 

 

We want to inform the community that we've become aware one or more participants who attended the 

midnight prayer, and Sunday service have tested positive for Corona virus. Though we've followed the 

state masking guidelines, we thought it best to inform you as the omicron variant appears to spread easily. 

I pray for your good health and family's well being. during this time especially let's be vigilant not only 

for our own health, but to offer care and support for those who are ill and may need help or kind 

encouragement. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 


